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Chairperson’s Report for 2014/2015
Over the last year there has continued to be an excellent parent support for our Parent Council meetings. We were delighted to welcome more new members to the Parent Council at our AGM in September with all of them continuing to support the council throughout the year. The meetings provided a great opportunity to find out what was happening within the school and gave parents the chance to be involved in decision making on issues that may impact on the education of their child. 
We have been continually involved in fund raising activities including providing refreshments at school activities, bag packing and supporting with the charity shop at the end of the summer term. We are keen to work more in partnership with the school departments to support them with their own fundraising activities. 
We have been able to offer financial support to various departments within the school. This has included the purchase of I Pads for Learning Support, Science Excursions, Support to the music department and to the Craft Club.
I would like to take this opportunity to thank all the Parent Council members for their continued support over the last year and look forward to electing a new committee to take forward the work of the Parent Council over the next year. I will be stepping down now as chair as my children have left school and moved on to pastures new. It has been a delight working with you all and wish you well in years to come and hope the Parent Council goes from strength to strength.
Sina Currie Chair Person

